

Nov 13, 2024 Pirate Board Meeting

Meeting start 7:03

Attendance: Charlene Morrison, Kelsey McCracken, Kennedy Granger, Kristina Ewen, Jessi Balsillie, Ryan Woloszyn

Secretary Radelle absent, minutes notes taken by Jessi B and formal minutes written from those notes by Radelle.

Old Business

Dec casino- We need more volunteers

Picture Night- Went well. Radelle happy with how it went.

Jersey Fundraising- Tabled

Hometown hockey weekend: Hockey-sponsored letter written up and will be going out to local businesses for hometown hockey weekend. Hoping to start asking for sponsors in the next couple of weeks.

Games: Working on scheduling regular season games. No regular season schedule out yet.

New Apparel Storage bins: These have been decided on.

New Business

Skate Sharpener: Trevor and Travis Cevrier, Dan Labreche willing to come in and learn on the sharpener. Coach Paul will help train next week.

Purchasing jersey #'s under 30: Discussed as a board, no jersey numbers sold for numbers under 30. Already voted, one opposed. Most parents were fine about the decision, one parent was upset.

Jersey Deposits: Hoping to find an easier system for the future

Power skating donation: Approached by a person about a possible donated power skate session next year.

Matt U9 Incident: A parent altercation with Matt after parent insinuating discrimination against a child. Matt will provide a written report to the board.

Return to play: U11 Player with concussion (happened outside of hockey), has received Drs note to begin return to play. Began step 3 Nov 12, step 4 on Nov. 13 and step 5 Nov 14 before returning to game play.

Committee Reports:

President:

- Communication issues between association and league over tiering. Commissioner telling governors not to answer questions. This will be brought up at the AGM
- Finalizing registration of u15 player wanting to play higher tier hockey, currently trying out for other team.
- Player waiting to register with late pre-season try out
- Lockers, arena moved PMHA equipment locker and it has been moved back

Treasurer: No report

Secretary: No report, absent.

Registration Director: No report. Would like to get word out about filling registrar position for next season. Willing to train and start ASAP.

Games and Conduct Safety: No report

Director of Equipment: No report

Communication Director: No report

Fundraiser: Kennedy has banners that need to go up, raffle booklets are out and due first week in Dec. The draw is Dec 12 @ 7:00pm.

League Rep director: No report

Referee in Chief: Ref clinic is Nov 17th, arena was going to charge for rth use of the conference room, so the museum donated the space for free.

Hockey development Director: No report. Possibility of discussing having MCN come after tiering next season instead, so coaches can have more one on one time with their team during pre-season.

Ice Scheduling Director: PARS has booked tournament last weekend of Feb, only affects U13/15. How its dealt with is up to PARS.

Next Meeting Date: Jan 7th 2025 at arena 7:00PM

Adjournment: 8:06